Breckenridge Subdivision Property Owners
Association

January 2, 2005
The meeting was called to order at the home of Russ and Tammy Owens.  Those in attendance were board members, Lori Barlar, Ronna Watkins and Russ Owens.
Old Business
Minutes from the June 20th, 2004 meeting were read. A motion was made and seconded to approve with no modifications.

Treasurer’s Report from October 1st, 2004 with an ending balance of $10,961.71 was read.  A motion was made and seconded to approve.
New Business

The outgoing Quarterly Treasurer’s Report of January 1, 2005 with a balance of $10,680.91 was read.  A motion was made and seconded to approve.
The 2005 budget was presented and reviewed against last years expenditures and anticipated new costs for the upcoming year.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the 2005 budget.

The Board reminds that the Annual Assessment of Breckenridge Property Owners Dues of $120.00 per lot are due and payable.  A late fee of $25.00 will be assessed if payment is not received by Feb. 15th, 2005.  Dues may be sent to our treasurer, Lori Barlar, at 1405 Breckenridge Loop, Rogers, AR   72756.  Checks should be made payable to Breckenridge Property Owners Association.  Please include your lot number in the memo section of your check.

The Architectural Committee approved building plans for Lot 38.

The board is now accepting nominations for two residents to fill positions of Members-At-Large of the BSPOA.  Our hope is that by adding two additional Board members with voting rights that the Board will have a better representation of all residents in the neighborhood.  Nominations must be sent by April 1, 2005 to:  Russ Owens, 1500 Breckenridge Loop, Rogers, AR  72756.  The Board will meet again the first part of April and ballots will then be sent out to all property owners for their vote.
It was moved and seconded to adjourn the meeting.
